

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 21 Vista Way Port Washington, New York

ONE OF THE INTER - CITY STATIONS

Dear Mr. Maguire:

This will acknowledge and thank you for your letter of May 13, 1952, advising that you had picked up WCOG's broadcast at 1:00 AM EST on May 13, 1952.

This will also verify your report of broadcast. Our transmitter is located on Muir's Chapel Road, and the announcer's name is John Holiday.

We greatly appreciate this report and your interest ... and hope to hear from you again.

Cordially yours,

Ernest C. Pate, Jr.

Chief Engineer

Lisas Company

CHARLOTTE, N. C.

GREENSBORO, N. C.

ecp/jg